

Sutton Valence Primary School

The constant quest for knowledge, learning and adventure.....

Newsletter: Weekending 19th January 2018

Summer Club/Childcare

A couple of parents have asked if the school is going to run a Summer Club again this year. I can confirm that we will run a club for children of this school for the first two weeks of the break that is Wednesday, 25th July through to Wednesday 8th August. The club will be run by our staff Hayley Penfold and Diane Hunt who already run our after school club. If you are interested in using this service please email Mrs. Evans who will then share with you the costs and booking system so that you are able to ensure your childcare is confirmed for that period.

Attendance and Punctuality

This week the class Squirrels with the best attendance was with a fantastic 97.04%

Well done!!

Headteacher Good Conduct Award

Douglas - Good manners, always cheerful and happy

Reminder List

Cookery Club, with Mrs Cooper There are still spaces for Years 5 & Years 6



Golden Children

This week's Golden Children are

Hedgehogs: Milenna and Macie
Rabbits: George and Riley-Dean

Foxes: Jesse and Sam
Woodpeckers: Sophie and Lucas
Owls: Rory and Louis
Squirrels: Felix and Wills
Moles: Storm and Oliver

Please ask us why we are Golden Children ©

Dates for your Diary

8th February - D.I.S.C.O

W/b 12th February - Half Term

1st March - World Book Day

9th March - Mums Day

12th March - Skip to be fit

15th March - Voice In A Million choir

15th March - PTA Bingo Night

20th March - Parents Evening

22nd March - Parents Evening

29th March - Easter Egg Hunt

29th March - Last day of term

Project 95

Earlier this week you all received a letter with regards to an attendance Project that is aiming for every child to have 95% attendance. A couple of parents have asked for clarification of when a child is marked absent. Our registers are taken between 8:45am and 8:55am when the gate shuts. Pupils that arrive between 8:55 to 9:05 are marked as late to school. If pupils arrive after 9:05 they are to be marked as absent for the start of school; the morning session. We hope that this clarifies the timings for you.

Coffee and cake today!



Yesterday a lovely cake was delivered to school for the staff team. The cake was from the PTA on behalf of all the children and parent's for the recent Ofsted inspection result. A huge thankyou from all staff who enjoyed this cake today. (Nothing lasts long in the staffroom!). The inspection report went live this Thursday making it open to the public via the Ofsted site.



Valentine's D.I.S.C.O

8th February 2018

I enclose a payment of £3.00 for the cost of the Disco and snack on 8th Feb 18

Child's

Name:	
KS1 Infants disc	co: 3.20pm - 5pm
□ Please tic	k
KS2 Junior disco	o: 5.15pm - 7pm
□ please tic	k

Please deliver payment in a named envelope to the PTA postbox.

